
Dear WHS Parents/Guardians/Students: 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and you are all being safe during this unusual time that we are 
all experiencing.  We miss all of our students and will continue to provide the best educational 
experience that we can via online content.  We are aware that several students may have left 
items in their lockers, classrooms, etc and want to be able to provide students time in order to 
retrieve those items.  We are doing our best to be in accordance with a maximum of 10 people 
in any given space.  Below you will find a schedule for students to come and pick up items at 
the school.  Please note that students should only come to the building during your scheduled 
time and this will be the last time this school year that students will be allowed to enter the 
building.  
 
We will be sending further information out as to the plans that will begin next week as students 
continue their learning in a virtual environment and know that we are here to answer any 
questions.  We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation as this is new territory 
for all of us and we will be learning together.  We will continue to do what is best for students 
both educationally and socially during these times. 
 
 

Monday 3/30 and Wednesday 4/1  
Tuesday 3/31 and Thursday 

4/2  Friday 4/3 
8:00 - 8:30 A  8:00 - 8:30 Ma - Mc  8:00 

 - 9:00 
A- G 

8:30 - 9:00 Ba - Bi  8:30 - 9:00 Me - Mu  

9:00 - 9:30 Bl - Bu  9:00 - 9:30 N & O  9:00 
 - 10:00 

H - P 
9:30 - 10:00 C  9:30 - 10:00 P  

10:00 - 10:30 D & E  10:00 - 10:30 Ra - Re  10:00 
 - 11:00 

R - Z 
10:30 - 11:00 F  10:30 - 11:00 Ri - Ru  

11:00 - 11:30 CruCon Mtgs  11:00 - 11:30 CruCon Mtgs    

11:30 - 12:00 Lunch  11:30 - 12:00 Lunch    

12:00 - 12:30 G  12:00 - 12:30 Sa - Sm    

12:30 - 1:00 Ha - He  12:30 - 1:00 So - Sw    

1:00 -1:30 Hi - Hu  1:00 -1:30 T & V    

1:30 - 2:00 I & J  1:30 - 2:00 Wa - Wh    

2:00 - 2:30 K  2:00 - 2:30 Wi - Wy    

2:30 - 3:00 L  2:30 - 3:00 Y & Z    

 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
John Buckendorff and Stephanie Smith 


